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Hudson River HealthCare, Inc.

March 31, 2008

Elizabeth M. Duke, Ph.D.

Administrator

Health Resources and Services Administration Department of Health and Human Services

5600 Fishers Lane - Parklawn Building, Room 12-05 Rockville, Maryland 20857

Re: Proposed Rule for the Designation of Medically Underserved Populations and Health Professional Shortage Areas

Dear Dr. Duke,

Hudson River HealthCare, Inc. (HRHCare) respectfully requests an extension of a minimum of 90 to 120 days, beyond the current 60 days, for review and comment of the new Proposed Rule on Designation of Medically Underserved Populations (MUP) and Health Professions Shortage Areas (HPSA) (73 Fed Reg. 112332 et seq).

Hudson River HealthCare currently operates fourteen Community Health Centers throughout a nine County region. Due to limited sub County data, HRHCare believes that the short turn around time for comment does not allow sufficient opportunity to understand the full breath of serious implications that the proposed rule would have for the Health Center organization, staff and patients, alike. An extension deadline of July 29th or August 29th would allow HRHCare to review the profound impact at each of our respective sites and be able to respond with informed and appropriate comments.

We hope that you look favorably on our request and thank you for your consideration in this matter. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact my office at 914-734-8747.

Sincerely,
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Anne K. Nolon President & CEO

cc: Marcia Brand, BHPR Andy Jordan, BHPR
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